
I support HB 3167 which is a funding mechanism for integrated wildlife damage management.  This bill continues to allow the 
formation and use of Districts set up in the 2015 bipartisan HB 3188 which included a sunset provision.  HB 3167 allows users to 
assess themselves voluntarily and has no revenue impact.  The funds raised are allocated to the County for the USDA Wildlife 
Services Integrated Wildlife Damage Management Program.      


